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Minutes of the January 6th 2019 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan and Ralph Sutter
Absent:  Alan Raul
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:10 PM.
The minutes of the December 2nd 2018 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.
Secretary Ralph Sutter announced that the Photo Group meeting has been postponed one week.  It will meet on Sunday, January 20th at 2:00 pm.  Sutter recently posted a fresh batch of PUSH Articles to the SLO Bytes web site.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt advised the rest of the BOD that 9 members’ dues are up for renewal this month.  Styerwalt will furnish a financial report for 2018 next month once that he receives this information from SESLOC.
Program Chair John Waller offered no suggestions for a February Second Session presentation.  Ralph suggested that we work up a program on slideshow creation programs.  He also suggested that John do a session on how he prepares for a photo shoot.
Linda Styerwalt suggested that the BOD ask Training Officer Alan Raul create a program explaining the features of Windows 10 version 1809.
The meeting ended at 12:27.
Ralph Sutter



